
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/30/2015 3:07:30 PM
Subject: RE: follow up - money transfers

Just circled back with SLED.  They are going to try and circle up with Chief Keel this afternoon to get us any concerns 
they may have.  I let them know we were on a tight timeframe.  I will let you know once I hear back.
 
DMG
 
From: Godfrey, Rob 

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 3:03 PM

To: Glaccum, David; Baker, Josh; Patel, Swati; Adams, Chaney

Subject: follow up - money transfers
 
I needed to know if we have anymore background or guidance on the issue of money transfers. The reporter has 
followed back up and will be in Columbia on Oct 5. I’d at least like for us to be able to discuss the issue with the 
governor in some way before then – and then we can decide if there’s any appetite to sit down with the reporter, 
provide a statement from the office, etc.
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
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